Jerry, Donna

GMCB-005-16can

From:

Shireen Hart <shart@primmer.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 3:24 PM

To:

Jerry, Donna

Cc:

Hutt, Monica; 'Andrew Bachand, CPA'; 'Thomas M Dowling'

Subject:

Newport and Northern Kare

Dear Commissioner Hutt and Ms. Jerry:

Please be advised that the Applicants in the Newport and Northern Kare CON matters are hereby withdrawing their applications to purchase those facilities.

Thank you for all of the time you have put into those matters.

Shireen Hart

PRIMMER

Shireen T. Hart, Esq.
PRIMMER PIPER EGGLESTON & CRAMER PC

150 South Champlain Street | PO Box 1489 | Burlington, VT 05401

Tel: 802 864 0880 | Fax: 802 864 0328 shart@primmer.com | www.primmer.com

THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE, INCLUDING ANY ATTACHMENTS, IS FOR THE SOLE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) AND MAY CONTAIN LEGALLY PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION. ANY UNAUTHORIZED REVIEW, USE, DISCLOSURE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CONTACT THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL AND DESTROY ALL COPIES OF THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE. THANK YOU.